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Dear Parents and Children 

 

I would like to thank you for your understanding at this time. We will be closed 

as from today. 

 

We have decided to make a certain level of provision in the absence of the ‘hub’  

model for key workers being able to be implemented at the present time.  

 

We intend to do what we can for as long as we can. We will take each day as it comes. 

It is important to note that the situation is increasingly serious and that the 

government has asked parents to keep their children at home wherever possible. They 

have asked schools to remain open only for those children who absolutely need to 

attend.  This is very important advice so please do adhere to this.  

 

A separate letter is being sent out for key workers to complete so we can sort out 

prioritised provision ASAP.  Please complete this if it affects you.  

 

It is uncertain when we will see all of our children back at school but we are going to 

make sure that we maintain a good level of contact as best possible. I understand the 

demands on computer resources -  if we are all working from home and learning from 

home also.  Please be creative and resourceful.  

 

 

  

We are all adjusting to working remotely.  We, like many 

other schools, are using Google Classroom as a starting point 

and to keep things simple we are using Google Hangouts 

also.  If you find it difficult to sort this out over the next few 

days, please ask friends and family first, then we will make 

an arrangement for someone at school to contact you at 

some point, if this hasn’t helped. 

 

St Mary’s Church of England School, Kirkby Lonsdale 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
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Books from School – Online Books 

Helpful Websites  

Medication 

 

 

 

 

 

You may have a range of books at home. Some families may not. We will not be able 

to send books home so we need to think of alternatives.  Firstly, please remember 

you can read books more than once. Secondly, you will have access to Oxford Owls  

 

These books are online for all primary 

ages and provide audio for all pages to 

support children.  

 
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-
ebooks/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to provide families with the medication that may be stored in school. 

If you could arrange for someone to collect this – please do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be times when you want to access websites to supplement work or 

activities I have provided a list below which might help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/
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Corona Virus Advice 

 

Year 2 – Science  

 

 

Please be mindful that when school closes we are assuming children will stay at 

home and not be interreacting with other children other than through remote 

technology. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have been having a great time making 

and inventing habitats in the school grounds 

this week. They enjoyed the sunshine and 

really got imaginative and had fun.  
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Year 4 – Greek Day  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Greek Day was an absolute success. Such effort was made to really immerse 

themselves learning about Greek food, hoplites, asking historical questions, 

investigating Corinthian Helmets, taking part in Olympic Games etc.. 
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Other pictures from school ……  
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Thank you for your kind words of support this week and the way you have shown 

understanding as we all begin to adjust to a new way working.   

 

I hope you will be well and your family is safe. 

 

If you are working on the front line to provide vital support – thank you so much for 

your hard work at this time. 

 

Mr Jones  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


